
Congressman Conaway Visits GCA Odessa South Facility 
 

 

Congressman Mike Conaway and his District Director, Evan Thomas, came to the Odessa South Facility 
for a tour May 12, 2014. 

GCA has met previously with the Congressman and his staffs on several occasions in Washington D.C., 
the latest being July 18, 2013.  On each occasion we have invited the Congressman and his staff for a 
tour of the facility.  

Congressman Conaway has been a supporter of GCA and has assisted us with events in Washington D.C. 

During the tour of the facility, the Congressman was pleasantly surprised that there were not the bad 
odors he had encountered at other facilities and that the plant was very clean – great job staff.  When 
the tour was at the sample point for discharge, the Congressman was amazed at the quality and at the 
out fall.  Congressman Conaway could not believe that so much water was just being discarded down 
the draw.  

Charles and Gordon spent some time discussing how the reuse contract with Kerr Energy was structured 
and how the treated water would be provided to Kerr for their use.  The Congressman also asked about 



the proposed study for Industrial Water Management and Reclamation for Permian Basin.  Charles gave 
a quick summary of the events.  The Congressman ask that his office be kept informed of the study. 

  


